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Parker Colorado native, Steele Krause, has joined Osgood Team
Real Estate, a firm serving the South Metro Denver area. “I’ve
known Steele for a long time and his enthusiasm is contagious.
We’ve had many conversations over the years encouraging him to
join our office and he finally has come onboard. One of his
favorite expressions is ‘people are the ROI of life’….and he
lives that! We’re so excited he has chosen to partner with
us.”  said  Leanne  Osgood,  who  owns  the  company  with  her
husband, Bob.
Krause transferred to real estate after teaching marketing and
business at Legend High School. He married his high school
sweetheart Danielle who teaches kindergarten at Mountain View
Elementary in Parker.

A natural leader, Steele learned the importance of a firm
handshake at an early age. Integrity and perseverance, these
values bring him a simplified strategy to create meaningful
impact on the people around him. Real Estate was a natural
career choice as it marries his background in marketing and
business with his competitive nature from playing collegiate
basketball.
“I’m proud to say I will be working with Osgood Team Real
Estate, a top producing real estate company in Parker, CO. The
OTeam is a tight-knit group of skillful and knowledgeable
realtors with so much to offer its clients and one another.
Taking care of clients and community giveback are at the heart
of all they do and this culture allows me to focus on my
clients and their needs,” said Krause.
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Krause can be reached at 303.587.5417. 
For more info about Osgood Team Real Estate, visit or call
303.810.5757.
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